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A message from the Headteacher 

 

Welcome to the final Keeping in Touch Newsletter for this academic year. It has been a 
privilege to lead the school this year and I am as always, proud of both the staff and 
students. Our final newsletter showcases our most recent events, in particular meeting our 
new Year 7s who we are looking forward to welcoming in September.  
 
We are excited to receive students’ examination results in August, I am sure all their hard 
work has paid off! 

 
Thank you for supporting our school community this year. Have a restful and enjoyable 

summer! 

 
- Mrs Neofitou 

 
 

Keeping in Touch Newsletter 18th July 2024 



 

 

Keeping in Touch Newsletter 

P a g e  | 2 

 

  

Recently a handful of year 7 & 8 students competed in the Coventry Schools Athletics Finals at Warwick 

University after previously achieving in the qualifiers. A group of our year 8 girls did especially well with the 

following results. Well done to all winners and competitors! 

 

Athletics

We recently held our yearly Transition Day! This is when 

we welcome Year 6 students who will join us in 

September to visit the school, get to know their Tutor 

Groups and get a taste of secondary school life, including 

Drama, PE and Science! 

It's been great to meet all of our new students and we 

look forward to having them join us in September! 

As a reminder you can find parent transition information 

on our website: 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/parents/transition/ 

 

1st place = Tiffany 200m 

2nd place = Imogen Shot Put 

2nd place = Imogen / Tiffany / Harriet / Ria 

Relay 

3rd place = Harriet Long Jump 

4th place = Tiffany High Jump 

4th place = Rebecca 1500m 

 

Swimming Success for Joseph

Another sports star in the making, Joseph, Year 9 had recent 

swimming success winning two silver medals in 50m 

backstroke and 50m butterfly. He also made it into three 

finals in the 14 to 16 age category (racing against National 

Champions!) and set four personal bests. Well done Joseph! 

We can’t wait to see more swimming wins in the future! 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/parents/transition/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0TeO1wjiTs0ayuOzUV-g8itkG20qPtL6M4wK0IA_BXPk2eiFBsET9v6Zw_aem_Xl2QvfD-WewnNSaCbOe1qg
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60 students were given the opportunity to take part in an 

academic peer mentoring scheme run by Coachbright in 

partnership with Warwick University. All of the mentors 

who took part will be accredited with an official Student 

Leaders award. All students involved attended their 

graduation at Warwick University to celebrate all of their 

hard work and effort. We are incredibly proud of their 

achievements.  

 

Congratulations to 6 of our 

students who have successfully 

completed their Young Interpreter 

qualification! They have learnt 

how to use their language skills in 

a variety of ways to help new 

arrivals access English and feel 

part of the school. 

You may remember earlier in the year us sharing our Year 9 

student, Brooke, starring in a blockbuster Netflix film ‘Damsel’ 

alongside Millie Bobby Brown. Last week she attended the 

National Film Awards in London and was thrilled that the film won 

an award for ‘Best Thriller’. Well done to Brooke and the cast! 
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• It was great to see our students perform on Tuesday at our Summer concert! Well done to all those who 

performed and thank you to families, friends and staff who attended! 

 

• Our Year 10 students headed out on their work experience this week. We hope they had a great time experiencing 

the world of work! 

 

• Information has been published for Y11 and Y13 Exam Results days. You can read more on our website: 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/students/key-exams-info/ 

 

• A reminder the last day of term is this Friday the 19th of July. 

There was a lot off buzz in the school last Thursday with lots of smiling faces! Year 10 have received their 
mock results this afternoon.  Year 10 have worked really hard on their mocks and we are really proud of how 
seriously they took their mock preparation. The year 10 team are looking forward to supporting them into 
year 11! Well done Year 10! 
 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/students/key-exams-info/
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We would like to say a huge well done to all of those in Year 12 who have successfully completed their certificate 

in British Sign Language. An amazing achievement for all those involved who have worked every week since 

October in achieving their qualification. 

 

We were delighted in Post 16 this week to sit through a fantastic array of interesting and engaging talks and 

presentations as Yr12 students delivered the final element of their EPQ qualifications! EPQ is an A-level standard 

standalone qualification designed to extend and develop students' abilities beyond their A-level syllabus and 

prepare for university or their future career.  

  

Students delivered talks on topics ranging from ancient Egypt, miscarriages of justice and racial prejudice, the 

state and impact of social housing in Coventry, right through to the morality of producing social media on serial 

killers! It is clear to see students relished the opportunity to study on areas of real personal interest and we can 

see how much they have extended their personal skillset. Well done to all involved!  
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This Week’s Attendance 

Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Y11 Y12 Y13 

91.9% 89.3% 88.5% 89.9% N/A 91.7% N/A 

2024/2025 School Term Dates 

Our term dates for next year have been published. Check them out on our website. 
 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/term-dates-2024-25/ 
 

Are you following us on social 

media? We can’t always fit it all in 

our newsletter, make sure you get 

all updates from WCA! 

https://twitter.com/

westcovacademy 

@westcovacademy 

https://www.facebook.com/

WestCoventryAcademy/ 

West Coventry Academy 

See you in September!

September Return 

Year 7 Students have their first day on Wednesday 4th September 

Year 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13 students return on Thursday 5th September 

Year 12 induction day 4th September and to return on Monday 9th September 

 

The winners will be chosen in 

September! Good luck to all of our 

100% attendance students! 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/term-dates-2024-25/
https://twitter.com/westcovacademy
https://twitter.com/westcovacademy
https://www.facebook.com/WestCoventryAcademy/
https://www.facebook.com/WestCoventryAcademy/
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These events, activities and other sessions are from our community that 

may be interesting to our families. Please see the flyers for more info. 



 

 

Keeping in Touch Newsletter 

P a g e  | 9 

 

 


